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Unlike insurance, health care cost sharing is
voluntary and relies on faith in the sharing
community, not on legal obligations created
by a contract. Members make voluntary
contributions rather than paying contractually
required premiums. And, rather than relying on
contractual guarantees, they have faith in the
community, and that the voluntary
contributions of other members will provide
the funds needed to help share their health
care expenses.

Also, health sharing can only be offered by not-for-profit ministries where members
are united by their shared belief in specific ethical, moral, and spiritual principles. There
are many other differences, too. The Universal HealthShare Program and Guidelines,
which is available to members in their online Member Portal, describes these
differences in detail.




